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 FY '14 Impact: $7,300,000 

Full Year Impact: $7,300,000 

Bill Summary and HB 2145 modifies the statutory salary schedule of the Oklahoma  
 Comments: Highway Patrol. Requires the Department of Public Safety to maintain  
 the salary of Cadet Highway Patrol at 90%of the average of the three  
 highest entry-level salaries paid by municipalities. 
  
 HB2145 increases salaries for Highway Patrol officers and  
 Communications employees of the Department of Public Safety  
 (DPS). According to DPS, the proposed salary increases will cost  
 approximately $7.3 million annually. 
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